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Remembering 
 IMPORTANT INFO: 

Sunday, November 1, 2020 

Feast of All Saints 

Monday, November 2, 2020 

Feast of All Souls 

Mass with Archbishop Christian 

Lépine at 7:30 p.m. from Mary 

Queen of the World Cathedral 

available via livestream through 

the diocesan website 

November 2-8                        

National Caregivers Week 

Monday, November 9 

Our widow(er) support group will 

meet online from 9:30-11:00 a.m. 

Newcomers are most welcome. 

Contact Anne Parsons at              

514-457-2183 or 

parsoa2003@yahoo.com  
for more info and  

to receive the Zoom link. 

 

 

Wednesday, November 11 

A time of prayer (bilingual) for 

those who have died led by 

Francine Baudelet from 3-4 p.m. 

Contact the office (514-272-4441) 

to register and get the Zoom link 

 

Thursday, November 12 

PHC/SASMAD Coordinators 

Meeting 10:00-11:30 a.m. 

 

Saturday, November 21 

Parish Vitality  

Videoconference with  

Archbishop Paul André Durocher  

of Gatineau (see info at right) 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Join us for this free Parish Vitality video 

conference with Archbishop Paul-André 

Durocher on November 21, 2020 from        

10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

Click here for more info and to register: 

https://bit.ly/PVC2020_OutwardBound.  

 

Stay tuned for follow-up parish vitality 

workshops throughout 2021. 

 

 

During this month when we traditionally remember all those who have died, let our 

thoughts turn to loved ones, family and friends who have died. Their memory blesses us. 

As we remain resilient throughout this pandemic, we bring to mind those who have died 

from the coronavirus and those who have died caring for them. 

Our faith reminds us that death is not the last word and we invoke the intercession of the 

saints and all those who have gone before us to give us strength, wisdom and 

perseverance to deal with any challenges we may be facing. 

We remember too all those who have died in service to our country. Their sacrifice 

brought us a quality of life and freedom that few other countries enjoy. May we 

remember them.  

As we remember, let us pray together this Litany of Solidarity and Hope during a 

Pandemic: http://bit.ly/Litany_SolidarityHope  

SASMAD News 

We will continue to be in touch every 

Monday with our Check In e-mail. If you 

are not receiving it and would like to, 

contact Cathie. 

Great news!  Marie Tanga our SASMAD 

coordinator for the North region is back 

home after a hospitalization with Covid-

19. She is recovering slowly! Thank you 

for your prayers. 

Work is ongoing for our new SASMAD 

website. We are looking for translators 

from French to English to help us with 

the English content. Any volunteers? 

Many hands make light work!        

Congratulations to Bishop Tom Dowd 

who was recently appointed by Pope 

Francis as Bishop of Sault Ste. Marie, 

Ontario. We wish him every blessing as 

he takes on this new role in December. 

You will be missed!  Always a strong 

supporter of SASMAD/PHC, Bishop Dowd 

helped SASMAD get its visit report 

system online a couple of years ago. 
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